Main concerns are : Flood Plain, Archaeological features, small limited number Cluster Development,
Impact on existing amenities.

e We agree with the council’s view of balanced growth which is sustainable and appropriate to
scale, size and character of the village maintaining its RURAL status.

e We are pleased that the strategy supports sustainable development of the open countryside
as Killeigh is known for its historical and archaeological features & the current development
plan mentions these in detail — ie the 6 century monastery, 13" century Augustine Convent
& Franciscian Friary, | would like to see these added to the new draft as they seem to have
been omitted.

e We feel Killeigh needs more cluster style compact residential zoning in keeping with the
rural character of the village, limiting growth to ensure no added pressure on the existing
water scheme, sewage system & infrastructure , environmental etc

e Onthe plan there are two Opportunity Sites identified. One of which already has planning
granted for residential houses.

e We have major concerns regarding the existing area of flood plain that is clearly marked on
the existing plan and can personally confirm that in the 11 years living in the exact area
marked as flood plain we have been witness to flooding & water damage every winter,
more housing in this area in particular could potentially have extreme negative outcomes.

e We agree with the expansion of existing service provision from the council. In particular, the
National School is at full capacity and any further residential development in the area will
have a serious effect on the school’s ability for extra numbers.

e We agree with the councils view to upgrade, consolidate and expand the public lighting and
footpath network in the village.



